

October 16, 2015

Culver City City Council

Dear Councilpersons:

The California State Parks Foundation is a nonprofit membership organization dedicated to the preservation and sustainability of the California State Parks System.

The Foundation has received a commitment of \$30,000 dedicated to the Hetzler Road Project at Baldwin Hills Scenic Overlook.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 415.262.4400.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Michael Bankert

VP, Finance and Administration

cc:

John Nachbar, City Manager

Charles D. Herbertson, Public Works Director /City Engineer

Headquarters
50 Francisco Street
Suite 110
San Francisco, CA 94133
DERCE 415-262-4400

415-772-8969 members@calparks.org

www.calparks.org

Southern California Office 448 South Hill Street Suite 601 Los Angeles, CA 90013 OFFICE 213-542-2450

213-542-2457

Sacramento Office 1510 J Street Suite 220 Sacramento, CA 95814 OFFICE 916-442-2119 FAX 916-442-2809

Your Voice for Parks

Printed on Recycled Paper